
2017-09-05 

 

Mark, 

 

I am writing in support of Carriage Hill Assisted Living’s plan to pave the service drive on their property, 

which I understand is on this weeks Planning Board agenda. 

 

The Fire Department had originally requested that this drive be paved as it is our primary access point to 

the sprinkler connection and the Fire Alarm panel. The planning Board had opted at that time of the 

original application period to not permit this to occur. Accessing these services via a gravel drive has 

always been a concern. 

 

I would ask the board to please reconsider this to improve emergency access to the building. 

 

If you have any questions pertaining this, please feel free to reach out to me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tom Perley 

Fire Chief/EMD 

Town of Madbury 

334 Knox Marsh Road 

Madbury, NH  03823 

Office - (603) 742-1164 

tel:%28603%29%20742-1164

